
On Thursday 8th June 2017 Malachi Family Support led a workshop for Year 6 
focused on transition to Secondary School. 
Firstly, the children played a circle game about the worries and concerns they 
have about starting their new school: homework, travel, making new friends. 
Then working in groups, the children planned and performed their own play 
scripts based around the themes of exam worries, learning ways to manage 
possibly being bullied, organisational issues and getting lost. This was such a 
fun activity and gave the children the chance to express their worries about 
moving to Secondary School in a relaxed environment so that they felt 
confident enough to discuss how to manage the transition from Primary School 
to Secondary School. 

 

 
 


